ubject: Proposal development of Fairmead site.

Dear Sir or Madam,

This site is only one of VERY few treed areas left in Goffs Oak (village) sadly not a village any more.

The owls and cuckoo's have been heard there and Bats roost there.

I do think this needs to be looked in to with our wildlife and human life needing area's like this left with the
treed spaces.

Please take a good look at our 'village' there are so many new builds hundreds going up. PLEASE SAVE
OUR SPACES THAT ARE LEFT.

When we moved here in the 80's you could hear cows and all the wild life around.

Now all you hear are cars, the drivers not at all considerate, trying to get out of our road now is impossible
in rush hour.

There are no more roads, shops, schools or GP surgery.

Which are under so much pressure at the moment, we will not be able to take all these people in the 'village'
practices.

Please DO NOT build any more new builds in Goffs Oak, it will bring so many problems, which sadly we
are already seeing.

I think the 'village' has taken enough don't you?

Yours faithfully

Ann Smith



